
 

 

Caspar Swales 
Head of Economics and Efficiencies 
Utility Regulator 
Queens House 
14 Queen Street 
Belfast 
BT1 6ED 
 

04 November 2015 

 

Dear Caspar 

Overall approach to RP6 

NIE Networks welcomes the opportunity to review the Utility Regulator’s (UR) consultation on the overall 
approach to RP6. At this point, we have no specific comments we wish to make. 

We will continue to engage constructively with the UR, in particular as we seek to close out the RP6 
consumer engagement exercise. We also look forward to working closely with you and assisting where 
necessary, as the UR develops the Business Plan Information Requirements template for us to complete 
in January. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

CARL HASHIM 
Compliance Manager 

 


